Dragon, Karen E.

From: Crystal Thornton [cthornt2@student.aum.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2006 3:35 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Cc: rcoker@mait.aum.edu

Safe Patient Handling Presenters,

I thought your presentation was wonderful. I have been a nurse for five years and I
learned a great deal that will help me in practice. The VA video presentation took a while
to upload but it was well worth the wait. Thank you for your dedication to the nursing
profession and for helping to save the backs of many future nurses.

Crystal Thornton
Auburn University Montgomery



